JUMBLE WANTED

Leamington Chilean Refugee Committee is holding a Jumble Sale on July 14 at 6.30 p.m. at Bath Place Community Venture. We urgently need jumble. Any clothes, household items, books, records, bric-a-brac, etc., which you no longer need will be collected in the next week or so, or, if preferred, you could deliver your jumble to Flat 1, 6 Bertie Terrace, Warwick Place, or 'Other Branch BOOKSHOP', Bath Street. All prefits will go to assist the relatives of refugees, to refugee erganisations, and to help Chilean refugees in Leamington.

CHILEAN REFUGEES IN LEAMINGTON

THERE ARE FIVE CHILBAN REFUGEE FAMILIES IN LEANINGTON, COMPRISING 20 PEOPLE, INCLUDING CHILDREN. NO MEMBER HAS EMPLOYMENT. THOUGH NOT DESTITUTE, THEY ARE POOR. ONLY ONE FAMILY HAS ADEQUATE ENOUGH ENGLISH FOR DAY-TO-DAY COMMUNICATION WITH THE OUTSIDE WORLD. THEY HAVE FORMED A COMMITTEE. THE COLLECTION FOR THIS JUMBLE SALE IS ONE OF THE FIRST OF THEIR ACTIVITIES.

REPORT FROM THE CHILEANS

The Leamington Chilean Refugee Committee, recently formed, seeks your help.

Your help can be anything which doesn't work or isn't well: clothes, shees, etc, etc. All this will go to help the thousands of people, mostly children, who at this time are suffering the terrible consequences of total malnutrition from the lack of, or from bad, food; lack of adequate clothing to support the winter, bringing with it illness and death. All this is due to the lack of employment, buying power, and the basic articles of life.

Many industries have closed their deers, ethers are working halftime, and others pay the minimum salary to their workers who are affected by this critical situation:

"HARDLY SURVIVING"

is a recent preneuncement made by the National Federation of Textile Workers in a meeting with fereign journalists, making known the precarious situation of this union; that 50% of their industries were shut down, and that 80% of the workers receive an average salary of £32 a menth.

Fer them and fer the theusands who are in the same situation, for the theusands of their children, we seek your help.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY.